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Com.Dept.Purchases 
PresTo -Line AttQchment

Faster reading and more 
accurate typing is the 
goal set for typists; 
thus, a new Pres-to-liue 
machine has recently been 
purchased for the commer­
cial department.
A Pres-to-line, line- 
spacing machine increases 
the speed and effeEiency 
of the typist by helping 
her to read faster.

This machine permits the 
typists to space one^ two, 
three or four spaces.
Pres-to-line spacing pro­
vides front, eye“level 
reading, line by line 
spacing, and instant ad­

justability to individual 

requirements.

MeyDtoerComing
Turkey was on the menu 

for the Wednesday before 
Thanksgiving lunch here at 
school, but the turkey 
didn't come and there had 
to be another menu planned. 
Replacing the original 

menu were:
Spiced ham 

Cranberry sauce 
Navy beans 
Potato chips 

Fresh bread— as much as 
wanted
Plain or chocolate milk 

Home made chocolate cake 
Dinner was served to a 
total of Ull students and 
teachers. Out of tnese 281 
were free lunches.
"Turkey with all the

dressing" has been plan­

ned for Christmas dinner.
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For Winter Lubrication
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SELECT A GIFT 

That Will Give Your Home 
Beauty And Cbmiort

FUR?̂ !!TURE
Is The Ideal Christmas Gift 

For Any Woman


